Balrampur Hospital Foundation Uk 2 Wheatley Close Hornchurch RM11 2DR Charity Commission Direct PO Box 1227, Liverpool L69 3UG

t: 0845 300 0218 f: 01823 345001

Your Ref: Our Ref:

Date:

22 December 2008

Dear Sir

Charity Name BALRAMPUR HOSPITAL FOUNDATION UK Registered No. 1127254

I am writing to confirm that the charity named above has been entered in the Central Register of Charities with effect from the date of this letter.

Enclosed is a print-out showing this charity's entry in the computerised Central Register. Please let me know if there are any inaccuracies in your entry. Charity trustees have a legal obligation, under section 3(7) of the Charities Act 1993, to keep us informed of any changes to this register entry or to their charity's trusts, and supply us with details of the changes. It is important for both donors and beneficiaries of charities that the details in the Central Register are kept up to date. To ensure that this is done on a regular basis, we will be writing to all registered charities each year, asking trustees to confirm or update their charity's registered details. You also have the option to use our online service to update your charity's details as changes occur. This service is available via our website www.charitycommission.gov.uk, just follow "Click Online" to request a secure password for your charity.

We have recently made some changes to the way in which the Area of Operation is held on the Public Charity Register on our web-site. Because of this we may not have been able to record your Area of Operation in exactly the same way as you had described it on the application form. If the entry shown on the print-out is not as you would wish to see it, then you can change it. You can do this via the online facility that I described in the previous paragraph.

Please note that the Central Register of Charities is open to the public and the details in the print-out, other than the bank details, will be open to public inspection as will the charity's governing document, any documents effecting changes to the governing document and copies of its accounts (if available).

Finally, I would draw your attention to the fact that the entering of a charity name on the register does not give the charity which uses it any legal rights to that name. Also, whilst we will give advice about charity names which appear to be acceptable, we cannot guarantee that a name will continue to be suitable. We can direct a charity to change its name if it is the same as or similar to that of another charity or if the name is misleading or offensive. We will not be responsible for any costs involved, incurred directly or indirectly by a charity where we have directed a change in the charity's name.

Please do not hesitate to telephone our Contact Centre on 0845 300 0218 if you need any further advice or assistance.

Yours faithfully

Philip Kilby (Mr)